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  Woodworker’s Club Meeting  
Wednesday, November 16th @ 6:30 PM 

The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin. 

September 21st Meeting Notes:  President, A. J. Gatzmeyer called the meeting of 
September 21st to order.  

Business Meeting:  Treasurer Norm Bartlett forwarded the CEFCU statement and has 
reported the sum of $2,258.57 in the club’s savings account and an additional $30.76 in 
checking.  And as usual, those figures reconciled with the CEFCU statement dated 
10/18/2016.  

Election Results: 

President:  A. J. Gatzmeyer 
Vice Presiden:  Tom Dougherty 
Secretary:  Les Linton 
Tresurer:  Norm Bartlett 
Librarian:   Khaled Mohammad 

An Update: 

ALL 2017 DUES ARE DUE.  IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY DONE SO, PLEASE 
GET WITH NORM AT THE MEETING OR MAIL YOUR PAYMENT TO NORM AT 
THE ADDRESS BELOW.  IF MAKING A CHECK PLEASE MAKE IT OUT TO THE 
PEORIA AREA WOODWORKERS CLUB.  IF MAILING A CHECK PLEASE MAIL 
IT TO NORM BARTLETT 1017 S MAXWELL RD PEORIA IL 61607. 

Drawings: Dave Lawson was the lucky winner of the 50/50 drawing and Tom Dougherty 
won the $35 Woodworker’s Store Gift Card.  30 members attended.  Our $25 gift card for 
show and tell was won A.J Gatzmeyer.  Darrell Moore is our new member 

September Meeting:  With vacations and other issues coming up our table saw sled 
meeting is being pushed back.  
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Marigold Festival Projects 
Jeff Gress, President and CEO of Crittenton Centers gave a short talk about 

Crittenton Centers and the help that our donation did for their foundation last year.  
Jeff helped with the festival this year also. 
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Show & Tell:  Since our program was based on the items being brought in for the 
Marigold Festival and I wanted to put every in I have eliminated all the names and clever 
comments this month.  Enjoy, and thanks to everyone. 
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Marigold Weekend 
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Club Picnic 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New Contact Information 

President -  – A.J. Gatzemeyer - 309-263-8781 - ajgatz@gmail.com 
Vice President – Tom Dougherty -  
Secretary-Newsletter – Les Linton - 309-202-0971 - PAWSecretary@gmail.com 
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com  
Librarian - Bill Wiese – 309-635-5401 – bwiese@telstar-online.net  
Refreshments-Mark Pedesky - 309-692-1552 - markpadesky@comcast.net  
Web Master - Dave Esme - dhesme@comcast.net 
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